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PICK UP & DROP OFF 
 

Thank you all for your patience as we’ve  

implemented a new drop off and pick up  

procedure this year!  The first few days were a 

little rough but each day will get a little better! 

Each family was given a sheet with your family  

number on it.  PLEASE make sure that whoever 

is picking up your child, has this 

number available for our staff to 

see. Unless you call to make 

other pick up  

arrangements your child  

will not be released to anyone 

without a number.  
 

Picture day is going to look a  
little different this year. 

Everything will be done online.  We will 
send a flyer home (next week).   

This flyer is from Interstate Studios, 
which is the company that does our 
school pictures. The website and the 

school order number are on this flyer.  
This code  is needed  to order your 

child’s pictures.   

Dick’s Market Challenge 

 Sept. 28th thru Oct. 4th 

Shop and support HES. 



Update your School Messenger account to receive all communications from school.  If you would 
like to receive non-emergency reminders/phone calls from the school you MUST opt-in. You can 
watch a how to video or get started with the links below:   

https://player.vimeo.com/video/173531877   

https://go.schoolmessenger.com/#/learn 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES & MASKS 

 

If you are in need of: pencil boxes, crayons,  

scissors, glue sticks or any other school supply item please let the  

office know.  We have many donations that are readily available for 

any student who may need it. 

We also have some extra masks.  If your child does not 

have a  mask or needs an extra one come see  

us in the office. 

https://player.vimeo.com/video/173531877
https://go.schoolmessenger.com/#/learn

